
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents or Carers,         
 
 
 
As you are aware, your child is currently studying for their GCSE qualifications in a time in which the 
government has instructed that students must be completing remote learning.  To continue to support your child 
with their remote learning, they have been set up with a GCSEPod account.  This is an online learning 
package that allows students to access videos, assignments and booklets that are designed with specific 
examination boards in mind.  Teachers will be able to set students videos to watch or assignments to complete 
and students will receive feedback on this.  
 
Enclosed is an information pack regarding how to set GCSEPod up, along with a user guide.  If you have any 
questions regarding GCSEPod then please contact Ms. Jones via vjones@q3langley.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
  
 
 
Ms. Jones 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


